
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref: PQ 35672/24 
 
06th September 2024 
  
Deputy Pauline Tully  
Dáil Eireann  
Dublin 2  
 
Dear Deputy Tully, 
 
I refer to your below parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.   
 
PQ 35672/24 – To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE clinical specialist 
physiotherapists in paediatric neurosciences at CHI Temple Street in the years of 2023 
and to date in 2024, in tabular form. 

 
Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 
Please see information you require from Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Temple Street 
below.  
 

WTE clinical specialist physiotherapists in paediatric neurosciences at CHI 
Temple Street 

2023 1.0 WTE  
2024 to-date 1.0 WTE*  

 
 

* Post filled by internal promotion resulting in a senior vacancy within the neurosciences 
physiotherapy service due to the staffing embargo. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  
Vivienne Hand 
Acting HSCP Director 
Email: Vivienne.hand@childrenshealthireland.ie  


